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April 2025

Power Washing will be conducted in the 
areas shaded in red between April 4 to  
April 13. Dates of service could change 
due to weather or site conditions.     
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Power Washing will be conducted in the 
areas shaded in red between April 4 to  
April 13. Dates of service could change 
due to weather or site conditions.     
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Power Washing will be conducted in the 
areas shaded in red between April 4 to  
April 13. Dates of service could change 
due to weather or site conditions.     
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Power Washing will be conducted in the 
areas shaded in blue between April 15 
to  April 18. Dates of service could 
change due to weather or site 
conditions.     
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Power Washing will be conducted in the 
areas shaded in blue between April 21to  
April 25. Dates of service could change 
due to weather or site conditions.     
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April 2025

Power Washing will be conducted in the 
areas shaded in red between April 15 to  
May 3. Dates of service could change 
due to weather or site conditions.     
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